
 
 
 
         

11th January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Open Tender for Grass Cutting services for Botus Fleming Parish Council 
 
The Parish Council is inviting applications from contractors, individuals and voluntary 
groups to tender for a contract to carry out:- 
 
Grass cutting and maintenance at the Hatt Recreation Field, Moditonham Quay, 
Sunnybanks and Hatt roundabout. 
 
Full details and a specification are available on the Council’s website 
www.botusfleming.org.uk and can be found under Reports. 
 
If you are interested in tendering for the work, your completed application must be returned 
by Monday 1st February 2021. The successful applicant will be notified by Monday 1st 
March 2021. The contract commences on 1st April 2021. 
 
Should you have any questions about the scope and location of the contract area, please 
contact Cllr Dave Willey (Vice Chairman) at dave.willey@botusfleming.org.uk  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

          Christopher Cook (CiLCA) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christopher Cook – Parish Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer 
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